
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/9/2014 3:57:17 PM

Subject: Fwd: H.3644
Attachments: H.3644 Talking Points.docx

ATT00001.htm

Katherine Veldran 
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583

Begin forwarded message:


From:  Sara Hazzard <sara@myscma.com>

Date:  June 9, 2014 at 3:16:23 PM EDT

To: <tedpitts@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: <katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: H.3644

Ted,
 
Thanks for talking with me earlier today.  Attached are talking points for H.3644.  The part SCMA and SCEDA are 
most interested in is in Section 4, the Job Retraining Credit Program.  If you have questions about the other 
sections, though, I’ll be glad to help.  Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks, and I hope the Governor will be willing to sign the legislation into law.
 
Sincerely,

Sara
 
Sara H. Hazzard
SC Manufacturers Alliance
1340 Bull Street
Columbia, SC 29201
803.799.9695 (w)
803.530.6495 (m)
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